
Comment for planning application 23/03428/OUT
Application Number 23/03428/OUT

Location OS Parcel 7921 South Of Huscote Farm And North West Of County Boundary Daventry Road
Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for the construction of up to 140,000 sqm of employment
floorspace (use class B8) with ancillary offices and facilities and servicing and infastructure
including new site accesses. Internal roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks
to create development platforms and bunds, drainage features and other associated works
including demolition of the existing farmhouse

Case Officer Chris Wentworth  
 

Organisation
Name Jan Williams

Address The Willows,Chapel Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We already have a sea of warehouses around this part of Banbury and they are far from fully 
occupied.   
Warehouses bring yet more traffic to an already busy M40 and greater congestion to what 
was once a peaceful motorway interchange.  More traffic means more air pollution, more 
noise and less reason why anyone should want to live here in Banbury...let alone the wildlife 
we currently enjoy in the wildlife area just across the Daventry Road!  It makes something of 
a  nonsense of its creation. 
The Daventry Road is already very busy especially at peak times when there are long jams 
at the roundabout.  The road is dangerous and unsuitable for more HGVs. 
Flora and fauna in centuries old fields will be wiped out and concreted over.  We have 
already lost so much in this "green" land with the advent of HS2 and the construction of 
thousands of houses all around Banbury please don't destroy yet more. 
Visual pollution will increase. The approach to Banbury from the South is far from attractive 
and this will further diminish the appeal of the "ancient market town" of Banbury. More 
concrete and buildings will further increase the likelihood of run off and therefore flood risk 
in The Cherwell Valley and downstream. 
This will be yet another of the poor planning decisions which have already contributed to the 
imminent demise of Banbury Town centre and destruction of much of the beautiful 
countryside surrounding it. 
Could we please have some ecologically sound decisions to improve and enhance life in this 
area.  Start thinking about people not pounds.
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